
Corporate Events
Your corporate event needs a professional catering company
that can provide a smooth delivery and efficient staff as well
as scrumptious food. At Cathy’s Creative Catering, we will
prepare delectable dishes, detailed care and expert advice for
your event.

Our knowledgeable staff can create a menu for you, or you can
send us a menu that you would like to serve. Picture perfect
hors  d’oeuvres,  precisely  handled  dinners  and  delectable
desserts  will  have  your  guests  remembering  your  companies
attention to detail and the ability to provide a great meal
for them. Contact us today to book your next event. We will
get back to you in a timely manner.

We ask the right questions and tell you exactly what to expect
on the day of your event. We have over 30 years of experience
in the catering business, and we go the extra mile to make
sure event is a success. No last-minute panic, no details
overlooked.

More Than Just Good Food
When you book with Cathy’s Creative Catering, you get a team
that is dedicated to making your event a success. Whether you
need a lunch, international delicacies, formal or informal
affairs, modern affairs, vegan, vegetarian or specialty meals
pertaining to dietary restrictions, we can do it all.

We can also help you find both indoor and outdoor venues,
tents, tables, chairs, linens, china, silverware, glassware,
dance  floors,  lighting,  restrooms,  wedding  cakes,  DJ’s,
staffing, tip certified bartenders.

Call us now to start planning for your next corporate event!

https://www.cathyscreativecatering.com/corporate-events/

